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July 11, 2014

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
do Debra Howland, Executive Director
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: Surrender of License

Dear Ms. Howland:

Effective immediately ALLMass Energy, LLC surrenders its License as an Electric Load Aggregator in the
State of New Hampshire. Please remove ALLMass Energy, LLC including its Sole Proprietor, William J.
McBride from all Commission mailing lists, e-mails and website etc.

The reason ALLMass Energy, LLC will no longer do business in New Hampshire is the result of recent
legislation enacted into law establishing an annual assessment of $2,000 to each electric load
aggregator.

Regards,

William J. McBride
ALLMass Energy, LLC, Manager & Sole Proprietor
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